Chief Executive Officer
Benalla Rural City Council
PO Box 227
BENALLA  VIC  3671

Dear Mr McIlroy

Response to proposed naming of shared path
Benalla Mokoan Discovery Trail

We received your letter dated 29 November 2017 and advise that:

□  I/We agree with the proposal to name the shared path between Benalla and Winton Wetlands as the Benalla-Mokoan Discovery Trail.

□    I/We disagree with the proposal to name this path as proposed.
The reason for our view is:
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
(Please attach additional sheets if required)
Do you want to speak to the Council on this matter on Wednesday 31 January 2018
□  Yes     □  No
Yours sincerely

Phone number:……………………………………………………
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